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Friday September 6th - Weekly Newsletter  

Can you help us? 
The Back to School Bash is tonight!  Events like the Back to School Bash are only possible if 
we have volunteers.  Volunteer opportunities can be found at Back to School Bash 
Volunteers 
 
Join us! 
You can find all of our membership information at www.cmpta158.org/join-now or paper 
form.  We appreciate your support!  
 
By supporting the PTA through membership and attending our events, your money goes a 
long way and you have fun with your family as well.  
 
Facebook 
Do you follow us on Facebook?  It’s a simple way to keep track of things on with the CMPTA! 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Back to School Bash Friday September 6th 

Dine N’Share at MOD Pizza in Algonquin Monday September 9th 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us on our Facebook page or email.   
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